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Lincoln Quilters Guild 

Announcements

May Meeting
 
Our next meeting will be in-person on May 10 at 7:00 pm at College View
Adventist Church. It’ll be great to see everyone! Masks are still required, as well
as social distancing. We will be disinfecting tables and providing hand sanitizer
in the meeting area. The directed health measure now allows for meetings
without additional restrictions on the room’s occupancy numbers. 
 
Learn about our speaker.

Our New Volunteers
 
Mini-Quilt Raffle is back in May!  Thank you to our new Raffle helpers, Carolyn
Garner and Mary Swinton.  
 
The Finance committee welcomes Karen Delong and the Scholarship
committee welcomes Tina Shrader. Thank you so much to all of our new
volunteers.

May Workshop
 
If you are interested in May’s class, please register this week as there is prep
work that you will need to complete before the class and you will want to start
on that sometime this week. You'll find the workshop info here.

Challenge Quilt
Remember to bring your Fun in the Sun Challenge Quilt entries to the
May meeting next Monday so that they can be displayed at the June
meeting.
Challenge quilts can also be dropped off at the church building (south
door) on June 4 from 9:30-11:30.   
Each quilt will need to have the maker’s name on the back of the quilt.
To provide anonymity for the voters in the People’s Choice award, you
can write your name on a piece of paper and pin it –upside down- on the
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back of the quilt, or you can cover your quilt label by pinning another
piece of cloth over the label.

June's Show and Tell
 
Look around this month for ANY item you’ve created from ANY of the guild’s
workshops from ANY year to bring for Show and Tell in June. It'll be great fun to
share and remember, and you just might win a prize! 

 
See you Monday! 
 
Lisa Burham, LQG President 
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